
Greenview Islamic College for Girls 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 

 

                     (Sohawa Campus) 

    Human Resource Management (HRM) 

         Dated the Sohawa, 26th May, 2022 

 

In the continuation of GVIC-Sohawa earlier Notification NO(Boards)24-5/2022, it is 

hereby notified for the information of all the concerned that Postponed Demo/Interviews 

for session 2022-23 are rescheduled as under: 

Old Date New Date 

25-05-2022 29-05-2022 
 

 All concerned are advised to keep visiting College web: greenviewislamiccollege.com 

or call 0544-710313, +92 348 5574803. 

 

SECRETARY 

Human Resource Management (HRM) 

 

NO. & DATE EVEN: 

A copy is forwarded for information and necessary action to the: 

1. Additional Secretary Human Resource Management (HRM) GVIC, Rawalpindi Division. 

2. Chairperson, Executive Board, Rawalpindi Division. 

3. Executive officer of Greenview Islamic College Sohawa Rawalpindi Division. 

                                                                                        

(Syed Najam Mustafa Bukhari) 

                                                                                         MD & Section Officer (Board) 

     GVIC Sohawa Rawalpindi Division 


